
Cemetery Commission 
P.O. Box 203 

Bakersfield, VT  05441 
 

There are currently two positions open on the Bakersfield Cemetery 
Commission: 
                                                  
1.  Cemetery Commissioner ..... 5-years 
2.  Cemetery Commissioner ..... 4 years of a 5-year term 
  
Any Bakersfield resident interested in applying for one of these Cemetery 
Commission Positions is requested to submit a Letter of Interest to the 
Bakersfield Cemetery Commission and delivered to the Bakersfield Town 
Clerk, on or before April  11, 2024  
 
Town of Bakersfield 
40 East Bakersfield Road 
P.O.  Box 203 
Bakersfield, VT 05441 
 
or via email to:  townofbakersfield@gmail.com 
 
Appointments will be made by the Cemetery Commission at a Special Meeting 
prior to the Annual Meeting of the Cemetery Commission, in April of 2024.    
  
The Bakersfield Cemetery Commission is responsible for the care and 
maintenance of Bakersfield’s two cemeteries:  Cook Cemetery (closed) and 
Maple Grove Cemetery.   
 
                                                                         
 
                                                            Bakersfield Cemetery Commission 


